7/29/2017

Subject:

From:
To:

Date:

Print

UFNO01MS0218813 Regina v. Simon Cordell for PCMH at Woolwich Crown Court on 4th September 2013 at 10am
JOSEPHINE WARD (josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com)
croydonkingston&woolwichcrown@cps.gsi.gov.uk; lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk; re_wired@ymail.com;

Wednesday, 14 August 2013, 11:33

Dear Sir or Madam

We continue to act on behalf of our above named client under the terms of a legal representation order.

We acknowledge safe receipt of the Notice of Further evidence dated 9th August 2013, received today at our

office.

Can you please confirm your views in relation to our earlier application to remove our client's reporting
condition at your earliest convenience and please indicate whether this can be agreed administratively.

We thank you in advance and we await hearing from you.

Yours faithfully

MICHAEL CARROLL & CO.
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